
 

 

 
 
 
                          23rd March 2018  
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
School Milk - I wish to inform you that the price of school milk for the Summer Term will be 
£13.40.  
 
Please would you indicate on the tear off slip if you wish your child to have, or, continue to have, 
school milk in the Summer Term; returning it to school no later than  
Tuesday 27th March. Payment can be made via the School Money system by Wednesday  
28th March, once all slips have been received. 
 
 All of our milk is refrigerated, so is really cold. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs.Belinda Athey  
Head Teacher  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School 
 
I would like my child…………………………………………to have/continue to have, school milk, 
commencing Monday 16th April 2018 at a cost of £13.40 for the Summer  Term.  
 
Date………………………………….      Signed………………………………………….. 
 
PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY Tuesday 27th March 2018.  Payment to be made via School 
Money by Wednesday 28th March 2018. 
 
 
 
 
             
          
 



 


